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If children do something nice/kind/above and beyond at 
home/outside of school, parents can take a photo of it and 
email it to school. easingtonce@durhamlearning.net The 
photos will then be printed and put in the Random Act of 
Kindness book and shared in our Newsletter.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your donations today.  We raised £117.60       
for Children in Need.   
 

 
There are still places available on all days if you need any 
support with childcare. Please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office and we will happily accommodate your needs. 
 
Remembrance Day 

 
On Wednesday, all children in 
school took part in activities 
focusing on Remembrance 
Day. As a school, we 
purchased different 
workshops from the Durham 
Light Infantry Museum, which 
were used to help teach the 
children the very important 

messages around Remembrance. Children also designed 
their own clay poppies. At 11am, the children took part in a 
2-minute silence that they did impeccably.  

Attendance week commencing 9th November 2020 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM 97.9 

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK 98.7 

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE 96.4 

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE 99.1 

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW 91.4 

 
Star pupils 

Ms. Lilley’s Class – ELM Lily Isaacson 

Miss Defty’s Class – OAK Callie Mills 

Miss O’Neil’s Class – MAPLE Jacob Stobart 

Mr. Churchill’s Class– SYCAMORE Thomas Lawton 

Mrs. Appleby’s Class - WILLOW Amelia West  

Mr Appleby’s Special Book  Joshua Lawson 

Pupils Pupil  13/11/2020 Jake Thorburn /  
Oliver Whitelock 

Staff Member of the Week  
Chosen by Head Boy & Head Girl 

Miss Hall  

 
Parking in the staff carpark  
Please can I request that parents DO NOT park in the staff 
carpark. Due to the Bubbles in school, the car park is used as 
an entrance and exit at the beginning and end of the school 
day. This means children are going back and forth on a 
morning and afternoon. For the safety of everyone, please do 
not park in the staff carpark. 
Thank you 
Mr. Appleby 
 
Flu Vaccines  
A reminder that these will take place on Monday the 16th 
November.   Those children who were registered for the 
original date in October will receive the vaccine.  There is no 
need to re-register.   
 
Athletics 
Staff at school would like to congratulate all of the children 
who participated in the inter schools athletics competition 
that was held on Tuesday.  As soon as we have the results of 
the competition, we will let you know.   
 
As always, the children’s behaviour was exemplary and they 
represented themselves and the school to the highest 
standard possible. 
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